
EAGLE LAKE PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION 

, 

Dear Executive Member: 

9 No. Tappan Landing Rd. 
Tarrytown, NY 10591 

December 12, 1979 

I hope this letter finds you and your family in the best of 

health. 

At the s u g 9 est ion 0 f 0 u r goo d f r i end, Mr. Bob, S t eve n s, I w rot e 

to Dr. R.T. Oglesby of Cornell University pertaining 'to the algae 

condition at Eagle Lake. 

I . have received his reply, and I am enclosing copies of same 

for your per usal. I have also included copies of correspondence I 

have had thus far concerning the Eagle Lake Property Own e rs Asso c ia­
tion . 

will endeavor to keep you informed as to whdt is happenin g , 

and keep you advised of suggestions tha t have been made concerning 

Eagle Lake. 

Muriel and I want to wi s h yo u and your family a very Happy 
Ho "liday. 

DW:fb 
Enc. 

I am, 

CC: Ge orge & Ann Conklin 
Bett e & Graham Davis 
Pete Bueche ner 
Bob St e vens 

Sincerely yours, 

David Warren 


